City Attorney's Communication #2024-637
June 27, 2024

TO: Mark A. Beaudreau, Recreation Director
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Naming the Paul J. Hurt Pompano Beach Ocean Rescue
Headquarters

As requested in your memorandum dated June 24, 2024, Parks and Recreation Department
Memorandum 24-A044, the following captioned resolution has been prepared and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, DESIGNATING
THE NAME OF THE CITY’S BEACH LIFEGUARD
HEADQUARTERS LOCATED AT 50 NORTH POMPANO
BEACH BOULEVARD AS THE PAUL J. HURT POMPANO
BEACH OCEAN RESCUE HEADQUARTERS; PROVIDING
AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact my office if we may be of further
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